
www.bendigocarclub.com.au 
 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Bendigo-Car-Club/141168312653687 
 

P.O. Box 361, Bendigo. 3552 
 

General Meetings 
1st Thursday of Each Month from 8pm 

December 2016 
  



Upcoming BCC event
1st December   BCC General Meeting     Maiden Gully 
10th December  BCC Presentation Evening    Maiden Gully 

 
Bendigo Car Club Office Bearers 2016-2017 

President:        Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 506492 
Vice President:       Darden Brown      
Secretary        Daniel Rossi   
Assist Secretary      Rob Andre 
Treasurer:       Glenyce Coombs     
Assistant Treasurer:       Brad Hall  
Membership Sec’:       Jim Coombs  Ph 0407 330957 
Property Officer:      Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 506492  
Regular Members:         Kevin Symons, Chris Hume,  

Peter Valentine, Craig Button,  
Craig Hardiman 

Facilities Maintenance Coordinator   Mick Elvey  Ph 0428 50649 
 

 
 

 
 



Presidents Report. 
Club members, we are at the blunt end of the year, 

so Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
We run our long course on the 20th of Nov everyone 

enjoyed it. It was well run by Chris Hume, Peter Valentine 
and myself, the canteen did well and was run by Kevin 
Symons and a lot of little Symons. 

I must thank all those members who helped official it 
was great help to get so many. Nobody complained about 
doing it. The results were a bit slow and a couple of other 
matters but Craig's computer died a natural death, it's been 
to the doctor and is now all better. Also, a big thank you to 
Mark Rosenow who officiated all day and didn't run.  

Don't forget our Presentation night on the 10th Dec 
6pm for 6.30pm start. $15 a head for adults $8 for under 16 

years it should be a good night, so will see you all at the 
club rooms. 

Thank you to the members who attended the 
clubroom's working bee, it looks great. 

Contact Craig Button or Daniel Rossi for bookings for 
the presentation night, it's a 2-course meal. 

Dave Dixon has stepped down from running the 
canteen due to medical reasons thanks for the great job 
Dave did, this means we are looking for someone to run 
the canteen so if you can, see elsewhere in the crossflow 
for details. 

Mick Elvey 
President

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Canteen Co-ordinator 
 Due to personal reasons the Bendigo Car Club is looking for a new Bagshot Canteen Co-ordinator/manager. 
The position requires the managing the canteen at the club’s monthly events and events where the club has hired the 
venue to a third party, including stock ordering and maintaining, organising personnel and managing the running of 
the canteen. It would be preferred that the co-ordinator have a “Food handlers” certificate. 
 The co-ordinator would be required to submit a report, in person or written, to the committee each month. 
If you would be interested undertaking this role, please contact Mick Elvey (0428 506492) for further information 

 
 



 
 
 

Contact List 
The Bendigo Car Club is a multi-disciplined motorsport club that gives its members the opportunity to compete is a wide range of activities. Below is a list 
of members who can be contacted in regard to specific disciplines of motorsport. It is also hoped that each month a list of upcoming events that our members 
are travelling to will be listed so that other members can go along and support their efforts.  
Motorkhana  Brian Shanahan 
 
Khanacross/Autocross: Mick Elvey 
 
Rally   Murray Mackenzie 

Tony Moore 
 
Off Road  Craig Button 

Jim Coombs 
Ken Holt 

 

Bitumen Sprints/ Circuit: David Dixon 
Roger Hall 

 
Officiating  Peter Valentine 
   Lesley Smart 
 
Vicroads Club Permit Scheme: John Orr 
    Craig Button 
    Mick Elvey

 
 
 

CLUB MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
Any future club membership renewals will only be able to be done at the monthly General Meetings, renewals will no longer be accepted at pre-event check-in 
at BCC events. Membership renewals will only be accepted if a Membership Renewal Form is accompanied by the relevant fees, forms will be sent out with the 
May Crossflow, they will/can be found on the club website and a limited number of forms will be at General Meetings. 
Other arrangements can be made with prior approval of the membership secretary. 
 
The current membership fees for the Bendigo Car Club are as follows: 
 
Full (adult)   $90 
Junior     $40 
Family, one full membership plus $30 for each extra family member. 
 
There is also now the option of direct deposit for payment of membership fees, details of which are on the application/renewal forms. 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

VICROADS CLUB PERMIT SCHEME 
As of the 1 February VicRoads have changed the requirements associated with the Club Permit Scheme, these new requirements can be found on the VicRoads 
website https://www.vicroads.vic.gov.au/registration/limited-use-permits/club-permit-scheme 
With the VicRoads requirements in mind the BCC committee have reviewed the club’s CPS requirements, below is an overview what is now required, the 
VicRoads requirements will also need to be read in conjunction. 
 

 Full Roadworthy for all new applications. (post 1948) 
 All new applications will need to supply a set of dated photos for future reference to the Club Permit Scheme (CPS) Officer. (See below) 
 All renews for the next 12 months must also supply same photos as above. 
 All Applications and Renewals to be processed at BCC General Meetings or at a Committee Meeting by appointment, owner must bring vehicle to the 

meeting where CPS Officer will review the supplied photos against the CPS vehicle, before signing the renewal. 
 A copy of all permits/photos/etc will be kept in a locked cabinet at the BCC clubrooms, there will be three (3) authorised signatories, who will have 

access to this cabinet. 
 There will no longer be an annual inspection unless the CPS Officer believes the vehicle has been modified beyond the requirements of the CPS scheme 

or the vehicle appears to be in an unacceptable standard of condition for a Club permit. 
 For all New Applicants they must be a member for at least 6 months and attend at least one BCC General Meeting and one BCC event as a competitor or 

official, prior to applying for a Club permit. 
 Permit holders must still attend at least 2 BCC General Meetings and 2 BCC Events during the permit year before the CPS officer will sign off the CPS 

Renewal. 
 

Photo requirements are as follows, all photos to be dated and verified. 
 Front View. 
 Drivers Side, door closed. 
 Rear View. 
 Driving Position, side view with driver’s door open. 
 Engine Bay 
 Where possible, Identifiers such as, Chassis and or Engine No’s. 
 Other photos may be requested by the CPS officer. 
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